
Arboricultural Impact Assessment Report – NOT REQUIRED 
 
 
Geoff Burton (AQF Level 5 Arborist/Horticulturist) of Costal Care Horticultural 
Services has previously provided arboricultural advice and regular maintenance of 
the three significant trees at 546 Pittwater Road, North Manly. 
 
He was approached regarding this development and confirmed that an Arboricultural 
Impact Assessment was not required as the proposed works were further than 5m 
from the significant trees on the site. Additionally, the nature of the root system of the 
Angophora is such that is well above the proposed works. 
 
He is happy to be contacted at the below, should further clarification be sought. 
 
 
27 Park Ave   Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
0414 943 503   
www.cchorticulture.com.au 
Email: cchort@ans.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


